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Comments: I do not support the East Crazy landswap as proposed. Forest service land access and public use of

Sweet Grass Creek Road must be preserved in accordance with the public access and trail policies and goals

which have been implemented. Sweet Grass Creek and the road is frequently used by locals for fishing, hunting,

hiking, and kayaking. If use numbers seem low its not because it's not a desirable place to recreate but because

the access is already difficult but is there and Legal. The access should be enhanced for the public rather than

eliminated. Tourism in this area and the boost it brings to this economy should not be limited to only the members

of the Yellowstone club and its subsidiaries. It should be enhanced for everyone so that everyone benefits from

the increase in recreation and businesses flourish that can serve everyone and not only a few very wealthy

people. 


